WWSRF Loan Program Public Notice

Notice of Public Hearing for the City of Bedford Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) required to obtain
assistance from the Waste Water State Revolving Fund (WWSRF) Loan Program.

The City of Bedford will hold a public hearing at 7:05 PM on May 18, 2020 at Stonegate Arts and
Education Center, 931 15" Street, Bedford, IN 47421. The City of Bedford’s engineering consultant,
Lochmueller Group will present the recommended upgrades to the City of Bedford’s waste water plant
infrastructure, which will include wastewater treatment plant improvements to extend the useful life of
existing system equipment, replacement of the 22" & F pump station and force main, and construction
of a wastewater storage tank at the 22" & F pump station site as described in the PER. The project will
be funded through a WWSRF loan. At this hearing, there will be the opportunity for questions and
comments from the public. Participation is welcomed and encouraged. If special assistance is required at
the meeting, please contact Debbi Andry at 812-279-6555. Copies of the PER are available for public
viewing starting May 5 through May 25 at Bedford City Hall, 1102 16™ St Bedford, IN 47421. Written
comments regarding this project should be sent to Debbi Andry at City Hall, 1102 16" St. Bedford, IN
47421 prior to May 25, 2020.

Please run once, May 7, 2020
Bill to Bedford City Utilities



